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March 26, 2003

The Honorable Cynthia Sullivan
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E 

Dear Councilmember Sullivan:
The purpose of this letter is to transmit to you a proposed motion to accompany the recently transmitted report “Facilities Management Division – An evaluation of organizational structure and business practices.”  This report was transmitted to you on February 3, 2003 in accordance with the 2003 Adopted Budget proviso:

“Of this appropriation, $500,000 shall not be expended or encumbered until after the Executive submits to the council and the council approves by motion a report evaluating the potential reorganization of the facilities management division of the department of executive services….”

We look forward to working collaboratively with your staff to address the findings and recommendations of the report.

Sincerely,

Ron Sims
King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:
 David deCourcy, Chief of Staff

 Shelley Sutton, Policy Staff Director




 Rebecha Cusack, Lead Staff, BFM Committee




 Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

Steve Call, Director, Office of Management and Budget


Debora Gay, Deputy Director, Office of Management and Budget



Paul Tanaka, County Administration Officer, Department of Executive Services


Kathy Brown, Division Director, Facilities Management Division 


bcc:  Dave Preugschat, Assistant Director, Facilities Management Division


Jim Burt, Supervisor, General Government CIP, Facilities Management Division

Bud Parker, CIP Section Manager, Facilities Management Division

